
 

 

 

May 2014 Car of the Month 

  
  Brett Boehm's 1974 Jeep J-10 Pickup 

It's still a Jeep thing 
You wouldn't understand  

 

Minutes of MLCCC General Meeting 
May 8, 2014 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7 PM by President Bob Duffin .at Pillar Rock Restaurant 
 

Thank you: to Juanita for making the arrangements and having a cake to celebrate Ray and Mary's 49th wedding anniversary. 
Juanita will be retiring from arranging our dinners and also from the calling committee chair. We thank her for her years of service to our club and flowers were 
presented to her. We will need a replacement for Juanita. Tabled until fall. 
Also thank you to Karen Crook for drumming up extra electricity for vendors of our car show. 
 
Guest: Bob and Joan brought Ken Roe. He is a retired Washington State Trooper after 30 years of service.  
 
Minutes: Moved by Annie and 2nd by Barb to approve at published. Motion passed. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Current balance, $6,474 in checking. We have received a grant of $800 from Moses Lake Tourism for use with the car show. We 
have received funds for advertising on web site, for trophies for car show. Bills were listed as to those paid and the ones that are still owing. Moved and 
seconded to accept treasurer's report. Motion passed.  
 
Web Master – Paul says that we have advertising on web site, please take a look. He is also putting trophies won at car shows on web. If you receive 
one, please let him know.  

 
Announcements: Joe McCullough and son have a detail show, after having attended a school in Florida. Son was invited to be inside at Good Guys car show in 
Spokane in August. We wish them well in their venture. 
Gary Hill's last meeting will be on June 12th, as he will be moving to Tennessee, to take another position at Takata.  
 
Car Show: Columbia Crest has asked us to provide cars for a show at their address on May 14th from 10AM to 2PM. Pizza and pop will be their treat.  
50/50 Drawing: Brent Boehm $32/$32, Bill Anderson 

 
Door Prizes: MLCCC 2015 Calendar, Jim; glass cleaner, Diana; window washer fluid, Delbert; window mop, Dave; outdoor knife, Gary; window washer, Clay; cleaning 
kit, Bill. 
 
Car of Month: Brett Boehm 

Meeting adjourned: 7:50PM 

Next meeting will be June 12th at Clay and Karen Crooks home. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mary Mayo, Secretary 

Gary Hill presented a presentation about Takata. They make explosives that are used in air bags. Air bags, primary and secondary. Front and side. Thank you Gary and 
good luck to you in your new state. 
 
Last car show meeting of year: Tuesday, May 13th, ML Library at 6PM 

ENJOY THE CAR SHOW!!!! 
  

 


